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NEW REGISTRANT POSTING 
SGMT is looking for 1 new registrant midwife for 2020/2021 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

What we are looking for: 

 

• Indigenous identified midwives are especially invited to 

apply at ANY time 

• Non-Indigenous identified midwives who are fun, hard 

working, savvy, have experience managing epidurals 

and oxytocin, and who have a realistic and positive 

perspective on post-colonial issues facing Indigenous 

families in Toronto 

• You have experience working with Indigenous 

community and/or other marginalized groups 

• You speak another language, Indigenous languages are 

a special asset 

 

What we have to offer: 

 

• 1 year New Registrant contract 

• Privileges at a supportive tertiary level hospital with 

epidural and oxytocin 

• A supportive on-call schedule, 1 week on call/1 week 

off call and 9 weeks holiday per year 

• LOTS of other interesting projects and learning 

opportunities to get involved in (community work, 

research, inter professional work)  
 

SGMT is committed to positive and supportive learning 

environments for students. Interviews will not be conducted until 

after the MEP clerkship placement has finished so that students 

may focus on their learning. 

Send your CV and a letter 

explaining why you want to 

work with us to: 

 

Hiring Committee 

c/o Seventh Generation 

Midwives Toronto 

 

Email: 

officecoordinator@sgmt.ca 

(*preferred) 

 

Post:  

525 Dundas St. East, 2nd floor  

Toronto, ON  

M5A 3B7 

 

Fax: 416-530-7478 

 

Miigwetch for your interest. 

Interviews will be held 

ongoing. Only those selected 

for an interview will be called. 


